
Draft of text for the notice 
 
Take Notice that the Board of County Commissioners of Sedgwick County, Kansas shall 

hold a public hearing regarding the five year review of the Sedgwick County Solid Waste 

Management Plan, including a review of projected solid waste management practices and 

needs for the next ten years planning period, as required by K.S.A. 65-3405(d)(3).  The 

hearing will commence no earlier than 9:00 a.m. on the 13th day of June, 2018, at the 

Sedgwick County Commission Meeting Room, 3rd Floor, 525 N Main, Wichita, Kansas, 

67203.  At that time, the Board of County Commissioners shall hear from any interested 

member of the public. 

 


